
 
 
 
Mr Roger Snelgrove 
c/o Patricia Snelgrove 
p.snelgrove@yahoo.co.uk 
 
No address provided – via email 

12th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Mr Snelgrove 
 
The Parish Council is very grateful for the work you have completed and your assessment of 
the Wanderwell Quarry within the Bothenhampton Nature Reserve. This is very helpful to us. 
 
I would be grateful if you could provide our Clerk with your postal address and that of Alan 
Holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman - Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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